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Memorandum 
 
To:  Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM:   Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   Glenn Dale Golf Course Property Detailed Site Plan DSP-04023  
 
 
Staff would like to request a continuance until October 28, 2004, for the Planning Board hearing 
concerning Glenn Dale Golf Course Property Detailed Site Plan DSP-04023 to allow for additional input 
from the Environmental Planning Division.  The applicant, in a letter dated October 11, 2004 (copy 
attached), has stated that they are in support of the request for a continuance.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Urban Design staff recommends that the request for the continuance of the above item be 
APPROVED and the case be continued until October 28, 2004.  
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